
 

 

Northampton Youth Forum 
 

on Thursday, 4 March 2021 at 4:30 pm until not later than 6:00 pm 
via Zoom  
 

GDPR STATEMENT: The Council collects your name / alias so that the Council can show all those attending 

this public meeting in the minutes. Your name and comments made at the meeting will be recorded using just 

your first name if you do not provide a preferred alias. Your details will be held by Community Safety and 

Engagement and not shared with any other department. If you would like to be notified of future meetings 

and events relating to this forums work please can you tick the box and include your email address and sign 

to show your consent. More details about how the Council and Community Safety and Engagement process 

your personal data can be found at https://www.northampton.gov.uk/privacynotices 

Where meetings are taking place virtually your chosen display name will be recorded in the minutes, including 

any comments made. 
 

Agenda 
 

1. Welcome and apologies   
 

2. Actions of the Last Meeting   
 

3. Youth Covid Comms   

 Charlie Atkins  
 
4. Online Art Project - Free 2 Talk   

 Leanne Conroy  
 
5. Perspectives Project   

 Anneka Shalley  
 
6. Any Other Business   

 Youth Health Conference feedback – Charlie/Lissy  
 
 

7. Next Meeting   

 Thursday 8 April  
 
 

Map and directions at: www.northampton.gov.uk/guildhall  
 

For more information about this meeting please contact:  
Aimee Luck - Community Safety & Engagement Officer. 
 

 aluck@northampton.gov.uk 
 
Tel: 01604 837079 

 

https://www.northampton.gov.uk/privacynotices
http://www.northampton.gov.uk/guildhall
mailto:aluck@northampton.gov.uk


 

More information about the Forum generally is at: www.northampton.gov.uk/forums  
 
Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1773994632647169/?source_id=153557208040869 

 
 

Please note that this Forum is supported and funded by Northampton Borough Council.  
The Forum may work in partnership and collaboration with other community groups, councils 
and local services from time to time. The views expressed and decisions taken by the Forum 
are not necessarily those of Northampton Borough Council.  
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